
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Londonderry Street Naming system Task Force held a business meeting on March 24, 2011 in the 
Sunnycrest Meeting Room of Londonderry Town Hall.  The meeting began at 9:30 A.M. 
 
Present:  Task Force Members: Karen Marchant, Jim Bilodeau, John Vogl and Cindy McCann,  
 
 
Meeting opened at 9:30  A.M. 
 
The purpose of this meeting was for the task force to review the current street numbering ordinance and to 
formulate and recommend any changes necessary to conform to 911 addressing standards. 
 
Tentative suggestions for changes reached by consensus of the committee members present were: 
 
Change the Name to:  Title III-Land Use Regulations, Chapter VI Street Addressing Ordinance (Formerly 
numbering) 
 
Secition I Numbering System  K. Change to Manufactured homes within parks shall be numbered with a typical 
Street number. 
 
Section II Administration C & D. change the word Fire to Building. Section D. delete the word other. 
 
Section III D. Change to:  Numbers on single and two family residential structures shall be a minimum of three 
inches (3”) high and a color which contrasts with the structure.   
 
Section III E. Delete the words placed for high visibility. 
 
Section IV A. 1 Change to:  Where a structure is visible from the street and the front door faces the street, the 
number shall be affixed near the front door of the structure and placed for high visability. 
 
Add a #2 to this section:  Where the front door does not face the street, the numbers shall be placed in a location 
which provides the highest visibility. 
 
Section IV D Change to Manufactured Homes In Parks: 
 
Other items discussed were: 
 
A definition of way 
Signage for Sugar Plum Drive 
Condo Signage. 
 
Karen Marchant to complete a draft reflecting these changes for review at the next meeting. 
 
Next meeting  scheduled for March 31, 2011 at 9:30 A.M. 
 
 
Minutes by C. McCann 
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